
 
 

 
 
 

 
Freedom of Information Request – 4138 

 
Dear James Paget University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust,  
  
This is a freedom of information request. Please provide the following information 
that you have pertaining to your spend on temporary staff in the last full available 
financial year (please note the year in your response). 
  
 2017/2018 
 

1. Spend on temporary staff through the trust’s staff bank - £4,993m 
 

2. Spend on temporary staff through agencies - £6,938m 
 

a. Spend on temporary staff by agency (agency names can be anonymised 
if necessary)  commercially sensitive information 

  
 


